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Your First Home Super Saver (FHSS) scheme

determination

> We have now completed your FHSS determination

> Make sure this FHSS determination includes all the voluntary contributions you

have made since 1 July 2017

oo

You recently asked us for a FHSS determination, which we made on
_ based on information we received from you and your

Your FHSS maximum release amount is $20,361.00. This is the maximum
amount you can request to be released from your super fund(s) under the
scheme.

Details of your FHSS maximum release amount are:
> $19,890.00 of eligible concessional contributions

> $0.00 of eligible non-concessional contributions

> $471.00 of associated eamings, which we worked out based on the
above eligible concessional and non-concessional contributions.

Remember, you can ask for a new FHSS determination before requesting a

release under the scheme; however, you:

> can only request a release under this scheme once

> cannot object to a FHSS determination once you have lodged your
request for release under this scheme.

Withholding tax will apply to the assessable FHSS released amount.

What you will need to do

Make sure this FHSS determination includes all the voluntary contributions
you have made since 1 July 2017 as your fund(s) may not have reported
them all to us yet. If necessary, you can ask for a new FHSS determination
that includes all your eligible contributions.

If you agree with the FHSS determination and you want to lodge a request
for release, you can do so by logging into your myGov account.

Page 1 0f 2

NEED HELP?

If you have any questions or
need help with lodging a request
for release, phone us on 13 10 20
between 8:00am and 6:00pm,
Monday to Friday.

FIND OUT MORE

To find out more about the FHSS,
visit our website at
ato.gov.au/fhss

If you don’t have a myGov
account and would like to create
one, visit our website at
ato.gov.au/onlineservices



If you don't agree

If you don’t agree with this FHSS determination, you can request a review or
lodge an objection. Visit our website at ato.gov.au/fhss to find out how.

Yours sincerely,
Grant Brodie
Deputy Commissioner of Taxation
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